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i oppose SB243.  The language in the bill is too vague in regards to cities, counties, 

etc to designate areas for CHL  and is a violation of our rights to carry.  It would be 

great if you could focus your bills related to guns to address those who are not 

getting their guns legally.  Every couple of days i read the Sherriff update in Marion 

county and they have stopped someone with drugs and a gun. lock and down these 

folks and figure out where they got their gun. Quit trying to limit the rights of the 

responsible gun owners.   


